
SUPERIOR GENERAL’S OFFICIAL VISIT 

St. Montfort School. Bhopal warmly welcomed its Superior General, Montfort 
Brothers of St. Gabriel, Rome, Rev. Bro. John Kallarackal who paid an official visit on 
24th November 2022 in the school campus along with the Provincial Superior, 
Montfort Brothers of St. Gabriel, Province of Delhi, Rev. Bro. Thampy Alex. Special 
assembly was organised in the morning to welcome his gracious presence and the 
students of class 11th presented the assembly on the theme of ‘Share your 
similarities and celebrate your differences’ followed by engaging welcome dance by 
the students of the school.  

 In his addressal, he inspired the students and enlightened them through the basic 
purpose of education and the role of monfortian education. He happily graded the 
school A+ based on the discipline and dedication of students and teachers at large. 
He also blessed & congratulated the victorious students of inter-school competitions. 
In the afternoon session, he interacted with all the teachers of the school and shared 
his experiences and expectations of an educator with interesting anecdotes and 
quotations of inspiring personalities from all walks of life.  He appreciated the efforts 
and acknowledged the contribution of all the teachers towards the school to reach 
the milestone of 25 years of meritorious service to society. Senior Coordinator, Mrs. 
Jyoti vibin Nair proposed the vote of thanks. Towards the end, a group photograph 
was taken with the entire montfortian family to capture the historic & happy 
moments with the Superior General.  
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